

Datum 2020-01-22 Diarienummer 0302/20 Consulate General of The People's Republic of China in Gothenburg Grönsakstorget 3 Box 11294 404 26 Göteborg

Dear Consulate General of the People's Republic of China,

Thank you for your letter regarding land for new buildings for the Consulate General of The People's Republic of China in Gothenburg.

Sale and purchase of real estate, including land-reservation, is the domain of the Property Management Board under which serves the Property Management Authority. As per our regulatory system and due process the matter will be managed by the Property Management Board. The board and its administration will be your principal contact in the City of Gothenburg's considerations in this matter.

Sincerely,

Magnús Sigfússon

Director Urban Development

The City of Gothenburg, City